Children’s choir Festival
January 22, 2018
Children’s Choir 
Festival


Dear Parents of 5th Grade Singers, 

Performance time has been changed to 2:00 p.m. on Saturday.

The MSACDA Children’s Choir Festival will be this Saturday, January 27, 2018 at LaBelle Haven Baptist Church in Olive Branch.
Parents need to drop the choir students off at 8:45 a.m. to sign in and rehearse. Enter at the back of the building where the cars are parked.  I will be there the entire time. Parents do not have to stay. 

Students will perform a (free) concert at 2:00 p.m. for families and friends. 

ATTIRE: School shirt or colors and blue jeans. At the festival, students will receive their festival t-shirt to wear for the concert that afternoon. 
LUNCH: Lunch and snacks will be provided for students at the church. 
EXPECTATIONS: 
1) Students need to bring their choir music in a binder and a pencil. 
2) Choir students MUST know and memorize ALL 6 of their songs before Saturday.
3) All students are to be on their best behavior and respectful while at the church rehearsing. Running, being loud, talking (during rehearsal) is not allowed. 
4) No cell phones out during rehearsal. 
5) Please let me know if you have questions!


“Sing”cerely, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Alyssa J. Allen
Choir Director/Music Teacher


P.S. All students should have a CD with the choir tracks. If your child lost it and needs another, they need to let me know A.S.A.P. The better they know their music, the better the rehearsal will go. 
